
10. Click “Reserve now” to complete your booking.  

 
 
Use Enterprise to rent cars when traveling for work 

When traveling on City business you should use public transportation whenever possible. However, if renting a car is 
the most economical option you may do so with a supervisor’s pre-approval. 

 
All car rentals must be booked with Enterprise Rent-A-Car directly through the company’s website using the City’s 
corporate account number: 19B1122. You can also call the City’s local Enterprise representative Brian Theisen at 651- 
905-5022 to make a reservation. 

 
Detailed instructions for online reservations 

1. To start a reservation visit enterprise.com. 
2. Enter the information for your reservation in the “Start a reservation” form. In the “Corporate account 

number or promotion code” box enter the City’s account number: 19B1122 
 

 

3. Push the “Continue” button. 
4. You will then be prompted to choose a vehicle class. If there are one or two travelers, select 

economy or compact. If there are three or more travelers, select intermediate or standard. If you 
select a higher class than allowed by City policy you are responsible for paying for the upgrade.

 
 

http://www.enterprise.com/
https://www.enterprise.com/


10. Click “Reserve now” to complete your booking.  

6. You will then be prompted to add extras. Insurance and roadside assistance are included in the City rental 
agreement. You should not add any additional products or equipment unless you want to pay for them. 

 
7. Click “Continue to review.” 
8. You will then be taken to a page to enter your contact details and payment information. Complete the form 

fields. 
9. You will be asked to confirm your trip purpose and when you select “Yes” another field will appear about 

billing. If you select “Yes” that you are authorized for billing privileges and choose to bill the City of 
Minneapolis for the rental you will be prompted to enter a billing number. You must call the Internal Controls 
team at 612-673-2004 or 612-673-5445 to get the number. If a billing number is not entered, a personal 
credit card will be required when picking up the car and those charges will not be reimbursed. 

 


